
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=30028 

I-29 Lane Closures Planned Near Mound City
(KTNC) - Drivers in northwest Missouri are being reminded of lane closures scheduled in
the coming week on Interstate 29 near Mound City.
 The Missouri Department of Transportation says it will close one northbound lane and one
southbound lane of the Interstate approximately a half-mile north of Route 118, or exit 84,
beginning on Monday, so they can complete pavement repairs.
 Either the driving lane or passing lane will be closed at various times, though officials say
one lane will remain open at all times.  The repairs could take until Friday to complete.
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